RCAF Stn, Gt. Whale R. P.O. Box 6121, Montreal February 5, 1963

Dear Mrs. Yene,

Many thanks for the latest search reports. I notice that, combined with observations made by other Centres, there is at least one search made on every night. (well -- almost every night!) I thought that perhaps we could have better coverage of the sky now, if we introduced a programme of making a search of the "dome" each clear night (with the naked eye). I have tried it myself, and find that it is not too difficult to observe most stars down to mage 3 if one is familiar with the constelations. Anyway, I hope to introduce the idea in my next Bulletin. What do you think of the idea?

Best regards to you and the Centre.

Good observing,

Jim Low